

## City of Alameda California

August 1, 2016

Jean Follrath 1706 Moreland Drive Alameda, CA 94501

Dear Mrs. Follrath:

On behalf of the City of Alameda and the City of Alameda Pension Board, please accept my condolences on the passing of your husband. The City and I are so appreciative of the 22 years of service he gave to protect the citizens of Alameda as a Police Officer and his service on the Pension Board for over 23 years. His contribution both as a Police Officer and as a member of the Pension Board have left a lasting legacy to the City.

Please feel free to contact me should there be any assistance we can provide to you in the future.

Our prayers are with you now, and we send our deepest sympathy.

Sincerely,

Trish Herrera Spencer

Mayor

THS:mjk

cc: City of Alameda Pension Board